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August 02, 2021

Dear Vice Chancellor/Director,
Greetings from the AIU!

To celebrate 75 years of India’s Independence and 150" birth anniversary of Sri Aurobindo,
AURO University, in collaboration with Association of Indian Universities, with a mission to
involve the young generation in the transformation of the nation, is organizing a National Camp
named “ & & T @&° from ‘Swaraj to AatmaNirbhar Bharat Tak’ from 9 to 15™ August, 2021
through online mode. Aatmanirbharta is not a destination where we have fo reach, it’s a journey
towards becoming self-reliant, self-sufficient and a leading example for the world and future
generations. The objective of this National Camp is to bring the youth from more than 100
universities across the country on one platform and engage them in a number of activities aiming
towards the concept of Aatma Nirbhar Bharat. This will be an annual event where same students
will be invited next year to share their learning and experiences.

A copy of the Brochure containing details of the date-wise programme is attached for perusal.

In view of the above, you are requested to kindly nominate 2 male and 2 female students from
your university to participate in this programme online. The Registration Link is given below:

https://forms.gle/C6RsBGNvYnGLxaov7

Should you have any query, please contact Dr. Sumedh Lokhande, Assistant Professor, AURO
University (Email : sumedh.lokahnde@aurouniversity.edu.in, Mobile : 82865 67360) and
Mr. Megh  Goswami, Assistant  Professor, AURO University (Email:
megh.goswami@aurouniversity.edu.in, Mobile: 77930 12233).

With warm regards,

Yours sincere!y,

(Pankaj Mittal)

Encl. : As stated above.

The Vice-Chancellors / Directors of all ATU Member Universities/Institutions.
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